
SB2038 – This bill adds electronic posting as an option for landowner/operators to post their land.  It 

does not add a new level of no-trespass only a new way to post.  It allows for information on 

electronically posted land to be available in an electronic database for hunters and anglers to access.  

The NDGF Dept. can house this information and make it available electronically with a smartphone, 

Garmin type application, or via a downloadable printable map.  The 2020 pilot study proved this 

concept can work.   This bill has been incorporated into SB2144.  David Dewald,  President of North 
Dakota Wildlife Federation


